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Pietenpol Update  
 
The Pietenpol is ready to ship, still waiting on the 
shipper to make contact about dates. 
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EAA CHAPTER 534 

Local Experimental Aircraft Association 

Members Take a Master’s program On How 

to Build Airplanes. 

By Ted Luebbers 

 
Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter 534 members 
visited the Jim Kimball Enterprises airport in Zellwood, 
Florida on February 25, 2017.  
 EAA members were shown three projects that the 
folks at JKE are currently working on by Kevin Kimball, 
President of the company.   
 The first one was the kit construction of a Curtis 
Pitts model 12 biplane. This plane was near completion 
and now in the painting phase. EAA members were able 
to see its structural frame and parts of the plane that had 
recently been painted. They were given statistics and 
information on the Russian radial engine that will power 
the Pitts.  Jim Kimball Enterprises is the exclusive seller of 
this Pitts kit and to date has sold about 125 of them. 
 The second project is one that the EAA members 
have been monitoring for about 4 years. It is the 
rebuilding to museum standards, a 1929 Lockheed Vega. 
This plane belongs to Kermit Weeks of Florida’s Fantasy 
of Flight. The fact that this aircraft rebuild is being 
entrusted to the people at JKE is testimony to the fine 
quality of work they do. Currently the all plywood wing 
has been rebuilt and is awaiting its fabric covering and 
paint. The vertical and horizontal stabilizers along with 
the elevators and rudder are ready for paint.  The 
fuselage has been deconstructed and will be rebuilt to 
1929 Lockheed specifications.    
 Next on the list was a WWII Stearman biplane 
originally built by Boeing Aircraft in the 1940s. This plane 
had been in the Kimball family for many years and they 
all learned to fly in it. It had seen better days so they 
decided to rebuild it. Since it is a family airplane many 
refinements were added that Boeing never thought 
about or had not been invented at the time it was first 
built.  
  

 
The EAA members always look forward to this visit 
as they can pick up tips from Kevin Kimball they can 
take back and apply to their own building projects. 
Kevin, a mechanical engineer, has a wealth of 
aeronautical knowledge and experience that he 
applies to the business but he also has a vast 
appreciation of aviation history. 
 EAA Chapter 534 is based at Leesburg 
International Airport in Leesburg, Florida. If you 
would like more information about the chapter or 
Jim Kimball Enterprises you may go to the following 
web sites.  < www.534.eaachapter.org > or 
 < www.jimkimballenterprises.com > 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.534.eaachapter.org/
http://www.jimkimballenterprises.com/
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    General Aviation News picked up the story of our 
visit to Jim Kimball Enterprises today. Included are 
more photos. 
They do a nice layout of their articles and include links 
to follow that are highlighted in red. 
Click on the link below. 
 
Ted Luebbers 
 
 General Aviation News Article Link 

Long awaited construction has 
begun.... 
Steve Barber with the help of friends and chapter 

members have begun construction of his long-awaited 

hangar and office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

https://generalaviationnews.com/2017/03/05/eaa-chapter-534-takes-a-master-class-on-how-to-build-airplanes/
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EAA ARTICLES 

EAA Mobile Unit prepares for national tour: 
 

https://generalaviationnews.com/2017/03/04/
eaa-mobile-unit-prepares-for-national-tour/  
 

Searey Solo Around the World 
 
Searey Solo 
 

Intersting Videos 
Here's why Navy Helicopter pilots get a 
special extra allowance  
  

Navy Helicopter! 

Did you ever wonder how Boeing produces 
over forty 737 airplanes a month? The train 
arrives with the main body in the morning.  
 

This 3½ minute video is fascinating 

YouTube Video 
 

EAA CHAPTER 534 OFFICERS:

President: Jodie Soule 

Vice President: John Weber 

Secretary: Steve Tilford 

Treasurer: Dora Odor 

Directors: Robert Vaughn, Steve Barber, Paul 

Adrien, and Joel Hargis 
http://www.534.eaachapter.org 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

• Mar 18th Young Eagles  

• March 25: Andre Nadeau. Rans S-9 

Project Visit.  

• April 1st and 2nd, 2017 at Tavares 

Seaplane Base in Tavares, FL,  

• April 29: Chuck Story. "Flying in the 

Canadian Bush" (not confirmed) 

• May 27: Tony Cristaldi. NOAA 

Aviation Weather 

 

https://generalaviationnews.com/2017/03/04/eaa-mobile-unit-prepares-for-national-tour/
https://generalaviationnews.com/2017/03/04/eaa-mobile-unit-prepares-for-national-tour/
http://inspire.eaa.org/2017/03/09/searey-solo-around-the-world/
https://www.youtube.com/embed/bC2XIGMI2kM
https://www.youtube.com/embed/SE71NJl-naY?autoplay=1
http://www.534.eaachapter.org/

